
 

This week in Maths we have been investigating 3D shapes. We used different types of construction to make a variety 

of 3d shapes. We then looked at the properties of the shape to decide what 3D shape it was and we labelled it 

correctly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our English this week has been based on Roald Dahl’s book The Twits. After reading the first couple of chapters, 

where the characters of Mr and Mrs Twit are introduced, we had to think of different words that could be used to 

describe both their appearance and their personality. We chose words like mean, cunning, hairy and dirty. We then 

chose either Mr or Mrs Twit and wrote a character profile for them using these words. 

In PE we have been learning how to play Quick Cricket. We were divided into a batting side and a fielding side. The 

batting side had to hit the ball and run as many runs as they could before the fielding side had collected the ball and 

passed it along the line. The fielding was not that easy as the ball had to be passed along the line by going over and 

under. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday afternoon we had lots of fun using collage to make Mr Twit’s beard. We had to think about the colours 

that we needed to use and try to make it look spiky. 

 

 



 

 

 


